
AGENDA: 8/25/98

August 13, 1998

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACANCY ON
THE HAZARDOUS MATERIALS ADVISORY
COMMISSION (COMMUNITY REPRESENTATIVE)

Dear Members of the Board:

The Board was recently alerted to the resignation of Daniel Firth
from the Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission. Mr. Firth was
an at-large appointee to this Commission in the category of
Community Representative. Accordingly, I recommend that the
Board accept this letter as notification of the vacancy, with
nominations for appointment to be received on September 15, 1998,
and final appointment to be made September 22, 1998.

Sincerely,

JKB:ted

cc: Clerk of the Board
Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission
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